October 24, 2015

Ko'Olina Community Association 92-1480 Ali'inui Drive Kapolei, HI 96707

Atten: Mr. Ken Williams-General Manager-KOCA

Subject: Ko'Olina New Boat Ramp

Dear Mr. Williams,

It was nice seeing you again at the LUC meeting on 10-16-15 and being able to vent our frustrations regarding the new boat ramp facility. It is a beautiful facility and I can't wait to launch my boat there. It is our intent to come up with an equitable solution to some of the rules stated in the document "Information and Rules for Use of the Ko'Olina Boat Ramp and Parking." Per the request of the Commissioners, a few fishermen including myself would like to meet with you to discuss our concerns and hope we can come up with a mutual solution. Please advise when would be a good time for you. You can reach me at 479-0463 or you can email me at change@hawaii.rr.com.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Creighton S Q Chang-Boater

Cc: Roy Morioka
Warren Von Arnswaldt
Steven Lee
Eric Isoda
Ed Watamurae
Rodney Ajifu
Ron Tam
Land Use Commission
Office of Planning
Andrew Gomes